Southern STAR 2024
For STAR Course enquiries, please contact Seth Smith, at Seth.Smith@tekura.school.nz, or call at 0800 65 99 88, extension 8572.  Qualifying students are eligible for up to two STAR courses per year.

A list of available STAR courses can be found here, for Canterbury, Nelson/Marlborough, and Otago and Southland.


